Steven Seee

From: Beth Stewart <Beth.Stewart@bd.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 2:53 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Ce: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com; info@oslaa.com
Subject: Bill 5351

Dear Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill 5351, which ensures that highly qualified aesthetic nurses can
continue to provide the exceptional care that patients like myself have come to trust.

For over 10 years, | have been under the care of several aesthetic nurses at Ocean State Laser & Aesthetics, all of
whom are highly skilled in assessing and developing safe, effective treatment plans based on my specific

needs. The nurses are extremely knowledgeable, have always provided customized consultations and education
prior to any treatments and have always made me feel extremely safe, comfortable, and confident. I fully trust
their knowledge and ability. Each visit I leave in awe of the above and beyond service, support and professionalism
1 get and would be extremely disappointed and frustrated if | was no longer able to get treatments under their care.

Passing this bill is crucial to maintaining access to the high-quality care that 1, and many others, rely on. If this bill
were opposed, | would be forced to seek out another provider, which is both difficult and unnecessary given the
outstanding care I already receive. If the bills is passed I will likely have to seek treatment outside of RI.

[ urge you to support Bill 5351 to protect patient choice, continuity of care, and access to skilled aesthetic
professionals. This legislation is essential to ensuring that patients can continue to receive safe, high-quality
treatments from experienced providers they trust.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Beth Stewart (401) 339-8519.

& BD

Beth Stewart

Global Marketing Director
beth.stewart@bd.com
100 Crossings Blvd
Warwick, Rl 02886

t: 1.401-825-8525

c: 1.401-339-8519
bd.com
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IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR RECIPIENTS IN THE U.S.A.
This message may constitute an advertisement of a BD group's products or services or a solicitation of interest in them. If
this is such a message and you would like to opt out of receiving future advertisements or solicitations from this BD

1



group, please forward this e-mail to optoutbygroup@bd.com. [BD.v1.0]
*******************************************************************

This message (which includes any attachments) is intended only for the designated recipient(s). It may contain
confidential or proprietary information and may be subject to the attorney-client privilege or other confidentiality
protections. If you are not a designated recipient, you may not review, use, copy or distribute this message. If you received
this in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete this message. Thank you.
*******************************************************************

Corporate Headquarters Mailing Address: BD (Becton, Dickinson and Company) 1 Becton Drive Franklin Lakes, NJ
07417 US.A.

BD Restricted



